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Ms. Kirsten Walli      DELIVERED BY EMAIL 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
26th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
 
RE: Board File No. EB-2017-0084 Westario Power Inc. 

I am writing to you as counsel for the applicant in the above noted proceeding. The 
parties, alongside Board Staff, continue to work towards a settlement proposal with 
respect to the application. Accordingly the applicant respectfully requests that the Board 
extend the deadline for submitting a settlement proposal to April 25, 2018 in order to 
allow the parties additional time to complete and file a settlement proposal. 

If any further information is required please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned.  

Yours very truly, 

 

 
Michael R. Buonaguro 
 


